
REAL ID ACT INFORMATION SHEET 

Passed by Congress in 2005, the REAL ID Act enacted the 9/11 Commission's recommendation that the 

Federal Government "set standards for the issuance of sources of identification, such as driver's 

licenses." The Act established minimum security standards for state-issued driver's licenses and 

identification cards and prohibits Federal agencies from accepting for official purposes licenses and 

identification cards from states that do not meet these standards.  

Below are acceptable forms of identification for identity proofing for access to JB CHS if you do not have 

an Enhanced Driver’s License:  

A legible copy of the person’s Social Security (SSAN) Card along with a copy of Real ID Driver’s License. If 

you do not have a Real ID Driver’s license then send a copy of one of the following: passport, passport 

card, Visa, or Resident/Non- resident/Permanent Resident Alien Cards. ID must be current, not expired. 

Preferably no photos of the above documents printed in landscape.  Drivers License that say "Not For 

Federal Use", Nor For Federal Purpose" or "Not For Federal Identification" will NOT be accepted. 

 


